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Churchdown Bridge Club 

Committee Meeting Minutes 24th February 2025 

Topic Description Action 
Attendance Present: Louise Keeling, Bren Heather, Alan Stanfield, Carol 

Wheeler. Apologies from Carol Neale 
 

Actions from 
Last Meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting were agreed  

Finance Bren reported that the current balance is £913.68. The CCA January 
invoice is awaited 
Bren noted that a small number of members have not yet renewed 
(due to travels etc) 

 

Committee 
Matters 

It was agreed that the room hire should be extended to 16:30, to 
allow time for on-site scoring to Bridgewebs/EBU. 
It was agreed that visitors should be required to join the club after 4 
visits in a single calendar year. 
Alan will continue to pursue the few remaining members who have 
not provided emergency contact details 
It was agreed that the beginners have settled in well, and therefore 
we’ll revert back to normal coding for NGS etc 
At was agreed that we’ll produce an etiquette sheet setting out the 
key points from the EBU guidance. It was also agreed that we’ll be 
flexible on the use of crib sheets. 
It was agreed that participation in EBU/GCBA events would be left to 
individual members to decide. 
The set of top risks, and their related actions, were agreed. Early 
actions were: 
Provide further off site training for scorers 
Produce Dealing Machine guidance 
Louise had already explored alternative venues in case this became 
necessary – no further action 
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AOB None  
Next meeting Next meetings, 14/04/25, 02/06/25 at 11:45, then 6-weekly  

 


